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Meeting Minutes: 
Meeting called to order by Vice Cmdr. Dave at 7:45 p.m.  First order of business was to express 
everyone's joy at welcoming Dave.  He looks great, walking with only a cane and going to daily 
therapy.   We were also thrilled to see Larry up and about.   
 
Our biggest round of applause was for the brave ladies who have STOOD BY THEIR MEN.... Anna 
and Sharon. 
 
Treasurer's report:  Presented by Dee Riley shows a beginning balance of $3,772.45 and an ending 
balance of $3,787.45.  The full report will be elsewhere in newsletter. 
 
Membership:  no change 
 
August:  Great time at Peter and Teresa's house. 
 
Sept:  Buz suggests we return to Alabama Jack's on Sept. 20 at around noon.  There will be more 
details to follow. 
 
October:  Halloween at Peter and Teresa's. 
 
November:  Turkey event at usual 
 
Next month's meal will be pot roast and lemon chicken as suggested by members. 
 
50/50 of $23.00 won by Billy Phillips. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, Secretary 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 

HOMESTEAD Bay front YACHT CLUB 
        
BEGINNING JUNE 1, 2014     
        $    3,772.45  
        
INCOME :        
 50/50    $ 15.00     
        
        
 Total    $ 15.00     
EXPENSES :       
        
        
 Total    $       0.00     
ENDING BALANCE JULY 31, 2014    $    3,787.45  
SUBMITTED BY       
Dee Riley       
TREASURER       
14 members attended the June Event, and there was no cost to the club. 
This report covers June and July, as we did not have a meeting or event in July. 
 
 
From the Editor: 
 
Once again I write this newsletter from a place other than home! It seems as though we been gone a lot, 
When time to write a newsletter. As many of you know from last months letter 
I had a neck brace on for about 9 weeks or so. I got released from wearing it the day before we left for  
Europe. I am happy to report that I am doing quite while after close to two weeks without the brace. 
We are seeing many interesting ports on this trip. We started out in Dover, England and then boarded 
Our ship, to make our way to Guernsey Island (a lot of cows there). The first week included stops at  
Waterford-, Ireland, Holyhead-Wales, Liverpool-England, Greenock-Scotland, Dublin-Ireland. Our second 
Week will include Belfast, Londonderry, Galway, which we couldn’t stop as weather was too windy. 
It was so windy and such strong tide that the anchor broke loose while we were ashore! Even cruise ships 
have the same problems we do boating.  We will be finishing our cruise on to see Cork, Portland- 
Ireland, and then on to St Hel ier Jersey-UK, before returning to Dover. We will be returning home on  
Monday September 1, from overnight in London, just in time to get to our HYC Meeting on Tuesday. 
 
The things I have learned from this trip: How Scotch is distilled, A lot of trivia about the Beatles, How 
Waterford Crystal is made, and that the Catholics and Protestants don’t like each other much in Ireland. 
The scenery has been fantastic, and the weather has been pretty good most of the time around 62. 
Speaking of weather it is nice to see that Christobal didn’t pay us a visit on the 22nd Anniversary of  
Hurricane Andrew!  
Larry Roesch, Editor 
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September Event: 
 
Buz and Claire have agreed to do an outing at Alabama Jacks either on September 7th or the 27th. The 20th  
was not available. It will be decided which date works better for everyone at the meeting. If you cannot come to 
the meeting please email or call Claire and let her know which you day would prefer. Folks this can be a 
boating event. There is some dockage there, and it is a nice ride from Homestead or the Keys. We had a lot of 
fun last year, so hope to see everyone there for a great day on the water, either by water or car.  
 
 
Commodore’s Corner: 
 
 

To all HYC Members and Friends: 

August found a couple of our members still on the mend but doing very well. Others were traveling and getting in the last 
hurrah for summer, Teresa and myself included. I want to thank my Vice for handling the August meeting. It sounds like 
we are doing an event in September at Alabama Jacks hosted by Buzz and Claire. It sounds like we will have an update at 
our next meeting.  

Speaking of meetings, the next one will be at the Whistle Stop on September 7th. Please respond with your dinner choices 
when you get the email.  

 Peter Dean 

Your 2014 Commodore 

 
 
 
 
 


